
 
Music Notes 
This week the anthem is another setting of the words Eternal light, the music by 
Stephen Tappe. Tappe held several positions as music director in CT and was most 
recently at St. John’s Cathedral, Denver. He currently manages a music publishing 
company that distributes his many compositions. 
 

Coming up at St. James’… 
CONCERT ▪ Remembrance to Light ▪ This Sunday, 4:00 pm , @ First Church ▪ 
Combined choirs presenting a mid-Lenten concert of choral music, including portions 
of Duruflé Requiem. Concert held at First Church, Main Street, Glastonbury. Free-will 
offering benefits Carol’s Closet and Glastonbury Food Pantry, both associated with 
St. James’. Collaboration with other choirs began in 2017 with a program 
commemorating the 500th anniversary of the Reformation. COVID-19 put recent 
concerts on hold, and we are excited to return to joining our choirs together in song. 
Please view and share the concert poster attachment. 
 
♫ Help us make a joyful noise Easter Day – join the Adult Choir for that special 
occasion. Rehearsal on Thursday, March 30 at 7:15. Contact Jim Barry in advance for 
information (dirmusic [at] stjamesgl.org). ♫ 
 


